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This Addendum 3 is the Final Addendum being issued in regard to RFP No. 22-008. 
 
Questions asked and Town responses are provided below. Town responses are shown 
in red font.  

 

1. Will the Contractor be able to start their service by delivering materials collected to 
a designated Disposal Facility and then, at any other point during the contract term, 
approach the Town and change the delivery of material to another Disposal 
Facility?   

Answer: Yes, as described in Section 10 of the Agreement provided as Exhibit 
A to the RFP, the Contractor can choose the designated facilities.  The Town 
has the right to approve facilities.  Facilities can change during the term of the 
contract, subject to Town approval.  

 
 

As stated in the RFP, note that the Town will hold a public opening of Proposals received 
in response to RFP No. 22-008 in Town Council Chambers (located at 13400 Griffin Road, 
Southwest Ranches, FL 33330) at 11:00 a.m. on May 13, 2022, where the names of 
Proposers will be read aloud.  
 
Immediately following the public opening, the Town will convene its Selection Committee 
where the Selection Committee will be provided instructions for evaluating proposals.  
 
This is the first of two anticipated Selection Committee meetings.  The second (and 
potentially final) Selection Committee meeting is scheduled for May 20th, 2022. 
Subsequently, a third Selection Committee meeting may be held if the Selection 
Committee deems it necessary. 
 
A notice of the above meetings will be posted at Town Hall, on the Town’s website under 
Procurement www.SouthwestRanches.org/Procurement , and Demandstar.com. 
 

http://www.southwestranches.org/Procurement

